
                          

 

 
 

18 December 2020 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by Hudson that they decided to discontinue production of the Quartz Crystal series: 
DX57.  This is due to a continual drop in demand for these series which has led to the Japanese material 
makers terminating production.  There is still an opportunity for order acceptance with a last time buy date of 
31st December 2020. 
 
Below is a full list of parts impacted by this obsolescence: 
 

Hudson 
Part 

Number 
Description 

Hudson 
Part 

Number 
Description 

XT605 XTAL 18.75MHZ DX57 SMD XT627 XTAL 24MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT606 XTAL 19.53125MHZ DX57 SMD XT631 XTAL 24.576MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT610 XTAL 26.5625MHZ DX57 SMD XT645 XTAL 27MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT617 XTAL 10MHZ DX57 SMD 18PF 30PPM XT652 XTAL 20.141601MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT617A XTAL 10MHZ DX57 SMD 30PF 50PPM XT659 XTAL 19.6608MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT618 XTAL 11.0592MHZ DX57 SMD XT660 XTAL 25MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT619 XTAL 12MHZ DX57 SMD XT663 XTAL 14.31818MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT621 XTAL 14.7456MHZ DX57 SMD XT668 XTAL 19.44MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT622 XTAL 16MHZ DX57 SMD XT671 XTAL 23.4375MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT624 XTAL 18.432MHZ DX57 SMD XT672 XTAL 13.50MHZ DX57 SMD 

XT625 XTAL 20MHZ DX57 SMD XT677 XTAL 16.384MHZ DX57 SMD 
 

There not direct alternatives but the suggested replacement series are: DX25, DX22, DX21 or DX16. 
 
We still have some stocks on the above discontinued Hudson parts which are available on a first come first 
served basis. 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing department aware of this discontinuation to avoid any 
disruption to your manufacturing. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


